30 December R2

ARPT FKUTUMJIIAN

Chairman - Toronto ACYOA Chapter
HYoly Trinity Armenian Church
2571 Kennedy Road

Agincourt, ONT MLT 3H4

CANADA

Dear Arpi,

Aa of the above date, we have not recelved a listing of the members of the 1983
ACYOA National Sporss Weekend Committee - at least e&he Chairman, Secretary and
Treasurer. Therefore, we are writing to you and sending appropriate copies
according to omr records.

Our schedule allows us to be in Toronto, ONT, on Friday, January 21, 1983. At
this time, we should lilte a meeting arranged to discuss plans of the 1983 ACYOA
General Assembly and National Sports Weekend. Presaent at this meeting should
be anyone who i3 to have some type of responsibiliey in the planning or execu-
tion of the Weekend. This meeting will be the first of several bewween the
Weekend Committee and e¢he Executive Secmeswyy.

Please advise immediately if this date i= conveniente

We look forward to meetinz with you and wish you and your members the many
blessingsoef the Season of the Holy Birth.

Sincerely yours,

JAMES MMAGARIAN
Executive Secretary ~ ACYOA
Diocase of the Armenian Church of America

c.c. Pastor
Chapter Delegates (1982)
ACYOA Central Council Representative
ACYOA Centazl Council Program Liason




